
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE OF  
INTERMEDIATE/MIDDLE SCHOOL BID OPENING 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF NEW LONDON 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of New 
London Board of Education may be in attendance for the Intermediate/Middle 
School Project Bid Opening held at the District Administration Office, 901 West 
Washington Street, New London, WI 54961, on Thursday, January 6, 2022, at 
2:00 p.m. The Board of Education will not conduct any governmental business 
during this bid opening. 

 
 


